
           GHS Morning Announcements 
Wednesday, September 26, 2012 

 

Please stand for the pledge of allegiance. Pause for everyone to stand – READ SLOWLY AND OBSERVE THE 

COMMAS("I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to  the republic for which it stands, one nation under God, 

indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.")       
 

The Media Center is open to computer use passes all periods except 5th and 6th.  It will be 
closed 5th and 6th for the College Club meetings.  Closed after school for a staff meeting. 
 
Congratulations to the following students for being elected Med Tech officers:  Juniors – Dani Marker, 
President; Javi Bixler, Vice President; Ariel Davis, Secretary; Sabrinna Crum, Treasurer; Sarah 
Campbell, Reporter.  Seniors – Darpan Kaur, President; Savanna Cook, vice President; Nicholle 
Strobel, Secretary; Jocelynn Hicks, Treasurer; Natasha Swank, Reporter; Chelsea Roth & Kiersten 
McGlinch, Marketing Editors. 
 
Any Senior interested in speaking with a representative from the following colleges, please 
sign up in the Guidance Office. 
Edison Community College will be here on Oct. 4th, University of Findlay will be here on Oct. 
5th and Urbana University will be here on Oct. 9th 
Attention all homecoming queen candidates – please stop by the main office before you leave 
school for the day today! 
 
Any sophomore wishing to ride the float Thurs., please meet behind the old Marsh building by 6:00 
p.m. and wear bright colors. 
 
Any senior who has not reviewed their credits and filled out their diploma form, please see your 
counselor this week to complete this process. 
 
Attention Seniors:  The Jostens representative will return to take orders and a down payment for your 
graduation supplies on Thursday, October 4th during lunch.  Please bring your $75 down payment or 
you may pay in full.  Extra packets are available in the main office. 
 
Football tickets are on sale in the Athletic office for Friday's game.  Student / Senior Citizen tickets are $4.00.  Adult tickets 
are $6.00.  ALL tickets at the Gate will be $7.00. 
 
Theatre club members currently in the children's play and Mousetrap are reminded that Theatre Dues should be paid by 
today, September 26.  Dues this year are $5.00 for the entire year. Thanks so much! 

 

For anyone interested in joining the school newspaper, there will be an organizational meeting on Tuesday, 

October 2 at 2:50pm.  Can’t make it?  See Mr. Sykes in room 308 or in the cafeteria during 5
th

 period lunch. 

 
For any girl wishing to play softball this year there will be a meeting THIS SUNDAY IN THE CAFE @ 7:00 
 
Would Logan Knipp, Brenden Marcum, Hannah Smith, Austin Henson Meade, and Tyler Wilson stop by room 130 during 
channel 1 for information.  Also, Kalista King please stop by room 130 during channel 1. 
 
Junior class officers - please meet in room 215 during announcements 
  

Juniors -- there is a powder puff  practice tonight 

 

Academic Team practice will be Thursday at the normal time. 

 



 
 
Person 1 -Hey there high school!  It’s that time of year again. 
Person 2 -Stage crew is back and we want you to design it! 
Person 1 –For all you freshmen out there, stage crew is the basketball season t-shirt!  Everyone 
who’s anyone has one! 
Person 2 – Turn your designs into room 303 or the office!  Make sure its on an 8 X11 sheet of paper 
and must be in black and white. 
Person 1-If your design is chosen, you get a free hoodie!  How awesome is that?! 
Person 2 –Designs are due October 4th, so get your creative juices flowin’ and make something epic! 
 
The senior panoramic photo will be taken tomorrow morning, September 27, at 7:30am in the main gym. Seniors should 
bring their order forms with them or order online. Any questions, see Mr. Bledsoe in room 132. 

 

Purchase your homecoming tickets during your lunch periods.  Tickets will be on sale thru 

Friday, September 28th. 

 

Attention all 10
th
 graders. If you are planning on going to college you need to take the first step in getting prepared. The 

guidance office will be giving the PLAN test on Monday, November 19
th
 periods 1-5 in the media center. The PLAN test is 

the practice test for the ACT college entrance exam. The cost is 12 dollars. You can sign up in the guidance office. You 

must be signed up by October 1
st
 to reserve your test.  

 
Powder Puff tickets are on sale today...you can purchase your ticket at lunch for $3.  All participants including 
players, coaches, cheerleaders, etc. must buy a ticket also. They are on sale for a limited time so get your ticket 
today! 
 
Anyone dressed up for class color day that would like to have their picture taken this morning, please report the main 
lobby following announcements. 
 
For lunch today we will be having: Walking Taco, Ham Wrap, Salad, Chicken Salad Sandwich, Black Beans, Sweet 
Potato Puffs and assorted Fruit Cups 
 
 


